
From: JIM & BETH HARTMAN hartmantrutner@sbcglobal.net
Subject: Re: LAS and the Bankhead

Date: September 14, 2023 at 10:01 AM
To: Gary Brunclik foh4k@att.net

Gary,  this news lands with the suddenness of an unexpected gut-punch.

I believe that my tenure as the LAS production manager (or whatever I am) coincided with 
your arrival at the Bankhead, so I very much appreciated your calm expertise and the 
patience you showed towards a production newbie like me.
You were always generous with your time and quick to meet or adjust your schedule to 
facilitate the smooth staging of our shows, and resolve any unexpected contingencies 
quickly and with good humor.
You also provided a well trained and cheerful stage crew that was always eager to help with 
our rehearsals and concerts.

I will very much miss collaborating with you on future LAS productions. 

Wishing you all the best,
jim




